

In order to be eligible for the Fast Track process, all proposed changes must be included in the following list:

· Changes to minors, certificates, and emphases (or other sub-plan types) or admission requirements that do not change the intent of the original curriculum.
· A course name change-as long as no content changes are being made to the course.
· A course number change at the same academic level (a 100-level course remains a 100-level course).
· A change to the course’s prefix.
· Adding a “cross-listing” to an existing course (as long as impacted units are notified and support the cross-listing, and the course number is at the same academic level (200-level, etc.).
· Co-convening an existing graduate course with an existing undergraduate course.
· Editorial changes to the catalog course description.
· A change to course prerequisite and co-requisite changes, if all impacted units are notified and support the change.
· Changes to the grading options provided for the course (pass/ fail only, letter grade only, pass/fail and letter grade option).
· The ability for students to repeat a course for credit (or no longer repeat a course for credit).
· Deletion of a course, if all impacted units are notified and support the change.
· Changes to a plan resulting from any of the Fast Track changes named above.
· Removal of a Liberal Studies or Diversity Designation.
· Editing or re-organizing plan requirements and electives that do not result in changing degree requirements.  
· Department name changes already approved by the Provost/ABOR.
· Reactivation of previously approved courses, as long as major content and purpose changes are not made to the course.


The following course changes are similar to some of the changes above, but are NOT eligible for Fast Track:
· Co-convening a new undergraduate course with an existing graduate course.
· A number change from a lower-division course (100- or 200- level) to an upper division course (300- or 400- level course), or from an upper-division to a lower-division course.
· Substantial changes to the content of a course or the purpose of the course.
· Cross-listing an existing course with a proposed new course.
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